
April 17, 2015 
 

Invitation to attend 
CARF Exit Conference 

 
The Developmental Disabilities Resource Board of St. Charles 
County (DDRB) has invited a survey team from CARF  
International to evaluate how well we meet international 
standards for quality. 
 
You are invited to the CARF Exit Conference scheduled for 
2:00 PM, Friday, April 17, 2015.  The conference will be held at 
the DDRB office, Community Room, 1025 Country Club Road, St. 
Charles, MO 63303. 
 
The exit conference offers the opportunity for the public to hear 
a brief summary of the DDRB’s CARF review. 
 
We hope to see you there! 

The DDRB is a leader, ensuring that individuals with developmental disabilities living in St. Charles County 

have quality opportunities and choices to be fully included in society. 

NEW SCHEDULE! 


